
 
 
June 26, 2023 
 
 
To our membership, 
 
The citizens of Toronto have a unique opportunity today. For the first time in almost a 
decade, Torontonians have the power to vote for a real change. 
 
Our union was proud to endorse Olivia Chow as mayor. Of all the candidates we spoke 
to, she was the only one that outlined a clear vision for public transit that looked at the 
system from the perspective of you – our members, the people who keep transit 
moving. 
 
Today, we encourage you vote for Olivia Chow (#25 on the ballot). Make sure your 
friends and family vote too! 
 
To find your polling location, visit: myvote.toronto.ca. All voting stations will remain open 
from 10 AM to 8 PM across the city. 
 
Olivia has a plan to protect our members, restore service, fund the system, and make 
TTC safe for workers and riders – but she needs our support to do it. Together we can 
make TTC great again and build a safer, more caring, and affordable city for everyone. 
 
We are optimistic about the future of this great city.  
 
So, get out & vote!  
 
In solidarity,  
 
Marvin Alfred  
President/Business Agent  
Amalgamated Transit Union Local 113 

https://myvote.toronto.ca/home

